http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=27157

Railroad Crossing Repair Project Set in Atchison
( KNZA )--A Union Pacific Railroad crossing repair project will impact traffic traveling on U.S. 73
in Atchison Thursday.

The Kansas Department of Transportation says southbound U.S. 73 between U.S. 59 and Main
Street will be reduced to one lane from 8 to 3 while the work underway.

Drivers should expect some delays during the lane closure.
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